From: Mare Pare [mailto:outlook 8465A8455E7B07B2@outlook.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 6:12 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Additional Gas Station in Borden-Carleton

There is already enough supply in the area.

W.P. Murphy needs to stay out of Borden-Carleton and let the residents retain what they already have.

Please refuse this application based on that and many other factors that apply.

Sent from Mail for Windows



